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AGENDA 

 
Boscawen Zoning Board of Adjustment 

Tuesday, June 27, 2017 @ 7 pm 
 

 

• Roll call by Secretary 
• Review and Acceptance of draft minutes 

 
Old Business   

• Rules of Procedure PH scheduled for 07.25.17 

New Business: 
 

 
Next Meeting: July 25, 2017 at 7pm. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Kellee at keasler@townofboscawen.org or 
Katie Phelps at kphelps@townofboscawen.org. 
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